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March 12, 2004

JACKIE WAKEFIELD
WONDERLICH AND WAKEFIELD
PO BOX 1812

TWIN FALLS ID 83301

RE:  City of Twin Falls Water Right Nos. 36-2603A and 36-2646

Dear Jackie:

The City of Twin Falls was included in a mailing of a Notice of Curtailment dated February 26,
2004. This notice was sent in compliance with an Order issued by the Department of Water
Resources on February 25, 2004, in the matter of distribution of water to a water right within
Water District No. 130 with a date of priority of 7/13/1962. The notice was sent to hoiders of
junior priority ground water rights with points of diversion which are within the boundaries of

Water District No. 130.

The above water rights held by the City of Twin Falls, authorize appropriations from a ground
water source with dates of priority of 4/17/1964 and 3/29/1966. Shallow ground water diverted
pursuant to these rights is tributary to the Blue Lakes springs complex, which discharges directly
to the Snake River via Alpheus Creek. Therefore, water right nos. 36-2603A and 36-2646 will
not be subject to curtailment pursuant to IDWR's February 25, 2004 Order. However, the above
rights may be subject to priority distribution and regulation as may be necessary to satisfy
downstream senior rights in the local Alpheus Creek drainage.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Regards, :
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Cindy Yenter
Watermasier
Water District 130

cc: Tim Luke, IDWR




